
On Tuesday, July 14, many of the 660 cyclists traveling the Erie Canal from Buffalo to Albany stopped at 
the Port of Newark.  They came from many different countries and ranged from ages 2 to 91!! 
 
 

                         
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

                     
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

                                                           


